Dear members of the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources,

As a longtime Oregonian, | strongly urge you to support HB 2728 and stop the senseless cruelty to wildlife. This abhorrent practice
of mass killings is not based in science-based management practice nor is it ethical in any sense of the word. It must end now.

Please vote your conscience: vote for HB 2728.

Thank you,

Adriana Voss-Andreae, MD PhD



